
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2020-815 
June 23, 2020 

 
 
TO:  Suzette Sibble, Assistant City Manager 
 
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 
 
RE: Ordinance / Parking License Agreement with Wells Fargo Bank, N.A. 
 
 
As requested, attached is the revised Parking License Agreement prepared for the property located 
at 199 N. Ocean Blvd. in Pompano Beach, along with the following captioned Ordinance: 
 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING 
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 
EXECUTE A PARKING LICENSE AGREEMENT 
BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND WELLS 
FARGO BANK, N.A., FOR THE USE OF THE PARKING 
LOT LOCATED AT 199 N. OCEAN BLVD.; PROVIDING 
FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
       /s/       
      MARK E. BERMAN 
 
MEB/jrm 
l:cor/mgr/acm/2020-815 
 
Attachment 
 
 


